From: ‘Blanning Department.

Tor Harry Gray
Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application Ref. PF/22/0459
Date: 28 February 2022 07:57:42
est Raunham R oronosed.odf

st Raynham R Conservatory Existing pdf
Hello,
One for you
Thank you
lan

From: Peter Gidney

Sent: 27 February 2022 20:07

To: Planning Department <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application Ref. PF/22/0459

Dear Planning Officer,

Please find two revised drawings showing proposed and existing ground floor plan, also indicated on the site plan is
the ownership of the relevant road access, it the applicant in this case.

I hope this is acceptable to you.

Thanks

Kind regards

Virus-free. avg.com
On Thu, 24 Feb 2022 at 16:29, <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:
Please see attached letter.
Kind regards

Planning Processing Unit

North Norfolk District Council

This E-mail and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.
It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE and should be handled accordingly.

If you are not the intended recipient,the E-mail and any files have been transmitted to you in error and any copying, distribution or other use of
the information contained in them is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received it in error.

Nothing in this E-mail message amounts to a contractual or other legal commitment on the part of the Council unless confirmed by acommunication signed by a
properly authorised officer of the Council.

‘We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, Data Protection Act 1998 or for litigation.
All emails maybe monitored in accordance with relevant legislation.

http://www.north-norfolk.gov.uk
Follow us on Twitter - http://twitter.com/NorthNorfolkDC

Think before you ink - do you really need to print this?

Peter



